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Elections, Registration and Photo ID
 
    Thank you to the 162 voters who participated in the Spring Primary!  The estimated statewide turnout was 10%; Cleveland’s 
was 14%.
Every voter is required to announce his or her name and street address, present an acceptable identification card with 
photograph, and sign the poll book prior to receiving a ballot.  Primary voters were well prepared, having their IDs at the 
ready, alleviating any burden on the workers and minimizing delays at the polling place.  We thank you for that as well.
The Presidential Preference Primary will be held in conjunction with the Spring Election on Tuesday, April 5.  If you are new 
to the Village, or recently moved within the Village, please stop in the Clerk’s Office and complete the necessary registration 
forms.  Voting will go much more quickly for you and there will be less congestion at the poll.
For information on your registration status, voting history, and more, go to http://myvote.wi.gov.  Forms and information on 
general election rules can be found on the Government Accountability Board’s website, http://www.gab.wi.gov.  

VILLAGE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
My name is Kathy Stolzmann and I have been a Trustee 

on the Village board for over 14 years. In November the 
Village board unanimously voted to appoint me as President 
to fill the vacancy left after the former President resigned. I 
meet individually with the Trustee’s and reflected on what 
my goals are as President. I would like to showcase what the 
Village currently has to offer and investigate ways to spur 
future growth.

There are many successful businesses in Cleveland and I 
would like to find a way to get their information out to the 
public on what they have to offer. We are all aware of Rupp’s 
on Washington but does everyone know that we have an 
Avon representative, Georgianne Roeh, that has had her home 
business in Cleveland for almost 31 years? I would like to find 
a way to showcase all businesses. Whether highly visible in 
the community, a small business or a home or online-based 
business, Cleveland has a lot to offer! Please email me at 
kstolzmann@clevelandwi.gov and let me know about your 
business and send me your contact information and I will be 
in touch.

Just a few updates of happenings I thought I should share. 
The Village website has been updated and even though it is 

still a work in process it has helpful links and more up-to-date 
information. The Public Works staff recently implemented 
a uniform program and along with their name badges they 
should be easily recognized as Village employees.  The Village 
of Cleveland sign on the corner of Westview and North 
Avenue was damaged beyond repair by a motorist and will 
be replaced using the insurance money received. The Police 
Department recently replaced their old squad car, which had 
over 100,000 miles on it, with an SUV, so watch for it around 
town. Tax collection went well and the board was pleased it 
was able to keep the rate steady.  The debt on the wastewater 
treatment plant was recently paid off! We are in the process 
of evaluating the facilities and gathering the information for 
the rate case hearing before the Public Service Commission. 
I will keep you updated as this process progresses.

I’m proud to be serving as your Village President.

Kathy



A better variety of music from the 
70s, 80s, 90s and today!

www.WLKN.com
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SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

Steaks
Seafood
Pasta
Sandwiches
Pizza

14136 Cedar Lake Rd • Kiel, WI 53042
(920) 894-1609

www.thecedarskiel.com

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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Quality Custom Built Homes • Remodeling • Additions

CONSTRUCTION LLC
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

www.stuckmannconstructionllc.com
dennis@stuckmannconstrutionllc.com

Dennis Stuckmann
N9541 Buck Tail Run                     Phone: 920-565-3713
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020                      Cell: 920-946-0067

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. William Kesting
www.stmarksucccleveland.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

Cleveland Lions Club News
 “Thank You” to the community for again supporting our “Holiday 

Nut” sale and also for supporting our sustaining membership tickets.  
It is with your continuing support that we are able to continue the 
various programs we sponsor in the Cleveland area. A special “Thank 

You” to Cleveland State Bank for making their employees available to assist our sale.

The Cleveland Lions also continue the “Lucky 7” raffle each Wednesday evening 
at the Hickory House between 6:00 and 8:00 P.M. resulting in some happy winners.

Looking ahead to spring, we are again planning our brat fry in conjunction with 
the annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sale Days, which are scheduled for Friday, 
May 20th and Saturday, May 21st.  This year we will be serving in downtown Cleveland 
near Rupp’s and on Marshall Avenue both Friday and Saturday.  All proceeds raised 
are used to support the local programs for youth and other community projects.

The Wisconsin Lions Camp at Rosholt, Wisconsin makes available summer 
camping programs for adult and youth visually impaired; adult and youth deaf 
and hearing impaired; and borderline cognitively disabled youth.  For information 
regarding schedules and applications, please contact either Lion Denise Fritz at  
(920) 726-4250 or Lion John Sundee at (920) 693-8778.  These camping sessions are 
made available at no cost to the participants, thanks to the Lions of Wisconsin and 
their volunteer fund raising efforts.  You may also call 1-888-342-2383 or visit the 
website at Wisconsinlionscamp.com.

Plans for the 37th annual Dairyland Festival to be held Saturday and Sunday, 
August 6th and 7th are progressing with some new additions.  Plans are being made 
for a craft show and a car show on Saturday.   Anyone with questions or a desire to 
participate may contact Lion Ed Jesinski at (920) 693-3479

We again extend an invitation to any men and women interested in the volunteer 
efforts available through Lions Membership to contact any Lion or specifically Lions 
Ed Jesinski at (920) 693-3479 or Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250.  We would welcome 
your participation. 

The Cleveland Lions Club is looking for vendors
for an August 6th Craft/Rummage Fair 

to run with the Dairyland Festival. 

If you think you’d like to be a vendor and sell your wares, 
contact Lion Tom at  

fiedler@tds.net or call 920-693-8553.



TDS TELECOM offers a full line of high quality 
telecommunications products including SATELLITE TV, 

Voice Mail, Caller ID and more.
Serving CLEVELAND and the surrounding areas since 1908.

TDS TELECOM
Quality and Dependability Guaranteed!

1140 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland

920-693-8121

247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201

The Hickory House
Food & Spirits

Brian & Kristine Kieliszewski
Owners

1024 Hickory St., Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-8436 

hickoryhouse@tds.net & on Face Book
www.hickoryhouse.biz

Business Hours: Tues - Sun 3:30 pm - close
Kitchen: Tues - Sat 4-9 / Sunday 4-8

K.J. Collision
Repair

Ken Jacky
1132 Maple Street • Cleveland, WI 53015
Phone: 920-69-DENTS (920-693-3687)

All types of Auto Body Repair

looks like you need...

Phone: 920-693-3379
Cell: 920-627-2231

1105 Elm Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

Landscape Consultant

Personal Gardening

Interior Florals

Dave's Roofing
• free estimates
• porch roofs and gutters
• chimney flashings
• repair work 

Dave Villeneuve
Cleveland

693-3296
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FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Dog Licensing 
Dog licenses expired December 31 and were to be renewed by January 31 to avoid 

a citation for an unlicensed dog.  All dogs over five months of age must be licensed.

A $5 LATE CHARGE APPLIES FOR ALL LICENSES ISSUED AFTER APRIL 1.

A valid rabies certificate and the fee of $10 for an unaltered dog or $5 for a spayed 
or neutered dog is REQUIRED.  You can license at Village Hall in person, through the 
drop box, or by mail.  The certificate will be returned to you, with a copy left on file.

Please do not combine your dog license fee with any other type of payment.  

Thank you!

                          Cleveland 
                    Fire Department  

We have our annual brat fry SUNDAY, APRIL 3rd starting at 11a.m. at the fire 
house!!!

There will be made to order steak sandwiches, brats, burgers, chicken, and french 
fries. We’ll also be serving homemade desserts and ice cream. 

There will be raffles throughout the day. Raffle drawings will be held at 6 p.m.
Drive thru will be available from 10:30 a.m. - 3 p.m.

We would also like to thank you in advance for your support whether a donation 
or spending part of your day with us (or both). We are extremely grateful to be part 
of this community!  

Anyone interested in joining as a Firefighter or First responder, please talk to any 
member.

Help the firefighters before an emergency response - clear 
the snow away from fire hydrants this winter.  This small act 
improves firefighter safety and could make the difference 
in saving a life! 

Please Keep Hydrants Clear of Snow

Lobby will now be open 24 hours 
Cleveland Post Office
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ALL ARE WELCOME AT

St. Thomas 
the Apostle 

Catholic 
Community

8100 Brunner Road
(Highway 42 & Brunner Road)

Newton, WI. 53063

Pastoral Leader: 
Sister Marlita Henseler
Phone: 920-726-4228

Mass Schedule:
Saturday: 4:30 p.m.

Sunday: 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m.
1:00 p.m. Spanish Mass

Wednesday night services at 7 p.m. 
during Lent, starting Ash Wednesday, 
February 10th through March 16th.

Everyone is invited to come for supper at  
6 p.m. before the Wednesday night services.

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE
Maundy Thursday: Thursday, March 24 at 7 p.m.
Good Friday: Friday, March 25 at 1 p.m.
Easter Sunday: Sunday, March 27
      •  Fellowship Breakfast:  7:15-8:15 a.m.
      •  Easter Festival Service:  8:30-10:00 a.m.

WORSHIP WITH US: Sunday’s at 10 a.m.
St. John-St. Peter 

Evangelical Lutheran Church
1251 W. Washington Avenue

Cleveland, WI  53015
Pastor David M. Endorf     693-8612

Thrivent Financial Open House 
April 14th

Join us on Thursday, April 14th from 3:00 to 7:00 PM at 1239 West Washington 
Avenue for an Open House.  Tour our newly renovated offices in the building previously 
occupied by RP Jost, Inc. You will also have an opportunity to meet Peter Larson, 
Financial Associate, who will be joining us in the new office space.

In conjunction with the Open House, we will be collecting non-perishable food on 
behalf of the Boy Scouts of Cleveland Pack 3948.  Please bring your food donations 
and receive a free gift compliment of Keith Grupe, FIC. 

We look forward to serving you!

							       Keith Grupe, FIC
							       Financial Associate

Cleveland Police Department
The Police Department responded to 120 calls for service for the months of 
November 2015 through January 2016: Three 911 misdials, four accidents, one 
ambulance request, twenty agency assists, four alarms, three animal complaints, 
one civil complaint, one drug related incident, two family trouble, two found/lost 
property, two harassment, one littering, three noise complaints, five security checks, 
three suspicious person/vehicle complaints, nine thefts, one trespassing complaint, 
one vandalism, one welfare check and several different traffic violations.

Stoltenberg's
General Merchandise & Funeral Services
127 years of service to Cleveland

Ph. 920-693-8741
1060 Hickory St., Cleveland

The Wellness Center is an unsupervised fitness 
center at LTC. The room is equipped with treadmills, 
ellipiticals, a stair machine, exercise bikes, jump ropes, 
exercise balls, mats, free weights and numerous weight 
machines. 

Wellness Center hours are:
 Monday through Thursday 7:30 am - 10 pm	  
 Friday 7:30 am - 4 pm
 Saturday & Sunday 7:30 am - 11 am

Interested village residents must be 18 years old to use the facility, review and 
sign the policy forms, and complete a brief orientation. The Wellness Center Policy 
includes guidelines, dress code, and a release of all claims form. Contact the LTC 
school nurse for more information at 920.693.1111.

LTC Wellness Center
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Yard Waste Site Hours  -  April 1 thru November 30
CLOSED MONDAYS

Tuesday through Sunday 7:30 am – 8 pm

Contact the Department of Public Works at (920) 693-8236 and leave a message with your contact information if you 
have an extensive yard project during the off-season or outside of the site’s regular hours.  With sufficient advance 
notice, we can coordinate access to the site for you or your contractor.  Be advised the availability of the site will be 
weather and schedule dependent; and the site may close on occasion for maintenance.

Dear Cleveland Residents,

 As you drive by or visit Lakeshore Technical College, you may notice some construction in the 
coming months. There are some exciting things happening at LTC.

 We are nearing completion of a Campus Facilities Building on the east end of campus that will house 
equipment and our Maintenance Department staff. The metal pole building is slated for completion 
by the end of March. By vacating the space in the lower level of our current Agriculture and Energy 
Building, additional instructional space becomes free.

 This space is important to our upcoming building project, the Advanced Auto Technology Center 
to house the Auto Collision Shop and the Auto Maintenance Shop.  The expansion will offer capacity 
for more students, more lifts and additional work training stations.

Since the Auto program introduction in the mid 1970’s, the automotive maintenance and repair 
industry has evolved in the areas of technology, engineering designs, materials, processes and 
regulations, and there are many improvements needed to bring programs up-to-date.

 The 14,000 square foot space vacated by the facilities area moving to the east end of campus 
will be remodeled and used for the Auto Collision program. Simultaneously, the 13,000 square feet 
vacated by the Auto Collision program will be remodeled to accommodate the expansion of the 
Auto Maintenance Program   Both projects are slated to begin May 1st. The entire project is slated for 
completion in late October.

 An expansion and renovation of the automotive educational facilities will achieve an improved, 
modern learning environment, equipped with technology relevant to today’s best practices in auto 
care.  A capital campaign is underway to fund the $3.9 million project.

 Since only 4 of 28 area high schools offer auto maintenance and no high schools offer collision 
repair classes, local employers rely on Lakeshore Technical College as a primary resource for skilled 
technicians. Industries hire graduates of LTC’s auto program at a rate between 96 and 100 percent.

 We look forward to the completion of this project so we can fill this local workforce need effectively. 
As your neighbor, we will continue to keep you updated or answer any questions you may have.
Kind regards,

 

Michael A. Lanser, Ed.D
President
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The Story of a Dam on Centerville Creek
The original dam on Centerville Creek was built over 150 years ago, providing power for a grist mill and water for the 

volunteer fire department.  During its lifetime, the dam suffered extensive structural damage, so extreme in the 1940s that the 
mill’s turbine ended up in Lake Michigan.  

Citizens mobilized to rebuild, wanting to keep the dam’s recreational and firefighting functions.  They held a fundraiser and 
drew generous contributions (including from the Izaak Walton League), and enjoyed the pond for many years. Unfortunately, 
it filled with sediment and became less and less viable for fish.  The ice was unpredictable due to springs and seepage. The 
Department of Natural Resources considered the concrete structure a danger to the downstream bridge along Lakeshore Drive 
and mandated that the Village repair or remove the dam.  After much community discussion, the Village Board decided the 
only affordable choice was its removal.  

Afterward, the creek waters cut a new channel in the deep sediment. Instead of gradual banks, the sides of the creek were 
vertical, at some points over 10 feet deep. The canyon-like walls partially collapsed, dropping sediment into the creek and 
creating murky waters that flowed into Lake Michigan.  Reed canary grass and other invasive plants dominated the sediment 
surface and most fish couldn’t survive.  Groundwater seeps caused weak spots, creating “quicksand”-like conditions, making 
it dangerous for public use.

The Village Board commissioned studies to determine options for restoration and safety.  A breakthrough came when 
Lakeshore Natural Resource Partnership obtained grant monies to design and construct a restored waterway.  Sediment was 
removed and restoration techniques, including woody barriers and stone riffles, re-created natural systems to restore the 
meandering creek.  Fish returned to a healthy creek for the first time since the initial dam was built in 1864.

The project’s success is due to the efforts of many individuals including members of the Plan Commission, Village Board, 
and LNRP.  Citizen volunteers continue work on invasive species, and plant trees and other restorative flora along the banks 
and shoreline.  All in all, a tremendous achievement for Cleveland!

National Treasure in Your Backyard
Centreville Settlement, local non profit historical group welcomes all interested in history and heritage.  This nationally 

recognized restoration project appeals to all age groups and offers a fascinating hands on approach into rural restoration 
architecture of the area in 1849 and progressing forward.  

All working volunteers enjoy a potluck meal for lunch and share in the old time farm meal, enjoy fellowship and laugh at 
stories of days gone by.  All persons are welcome-when joining an activity please wear, sturdy shoes or boots, long pants and 
bring gloves.  

The skills days are set for Saturdays including March 26, April 9, 23, May 7 & 21, June 4 & 18 as well as further into the 
summer and fall. For further information or group tours during the summer, call Sarah at 693-3454.  Skill learning days which 
run from 9:30 am to 4:00 pm at the Lutze Housebarn which is 1.5 miles north of the intersection of North Avenue and South 
Union Road.   

Project Director, Chris Kuehnel   phone: 693-3141 website: centrevillesettlement.com  You can also join as a fan of Centreville 
Settlement on Facebook.

The 2016 events also include:  bake oven day for members on May 7, expansion of the historic garden by Niles and Barb 
Klaves, open house for July 23, indexing artifacts and becoming current with new technology at our historic location.

All of the Centreville Settlement oral history archives are available to the public at the LTC library for review and checkout.  
This also includes videos of the 1998, 150th Anniversary Wagon Train, which traveled up Union Road and stayed at one of 
the Klessig Farms.  Kathy Sixel organized and ran the Centerville Historians starting in 2000. Her efforts brought together 
professional videographers with people with fascinating histories in the Cleveland, Hika and greater Centerville Settlement 
and shared with groups ranging from 20-80 persons for 15 years.  We applaud her & acknowledge her important contribution 
to the history in our area.  Anyone interested with helping out with the Oral History project, please contact Kristen Husband.
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Cleveland Athletic Club
Our 24nd annual scholarship brat fry/raffle held on a cold, snowy February 14, 2016 was once again a huge success!  Because 

of the generosity of Cleveland area residents and area businesses, we have awarded $67,500 to 72 area high school seniors since 
1993.  High school seniors:  The deadline to submit an application for this year’s scholarships is March 31, 2016.  Applications 
can be obtained from your respective high school and upon completion should be submitted to: Sandy Stoeckigt, C/O Cleveland 
Athletic Club, 1344 Webster Lane, Cleveland WI, 53015.  Winners of the 2016 brat fry raffle ticket cash prizes were: $250.00 
(Donated by Cleveland State Bank) – Gregg Brazzle, Sheboygan; $100.00 (Donated by T&L Service Lawn Care & Landscape) – 
Scarlet Albright, Sheboygan Falls; $100.00 (Donated by Bing’s Electric) – Larry Dassler, Cleveland; $75.00 (Donated by Dassler 
Sales and Service) – Vern Schmidt, Howards Grove; $50.00 (Donated by Hickory House) – Paulie Albright, Cleveland; $50.00 
(Donated by Bondes Quik Mart) – Amy Schmidt, Random Lake; $50.00 (Donated by Schmidt’s Landscaping)  - Susan Franz, 
Cleveland; $25.00 (Donated by Hika Bay Tavern) – Pam Sabourin, Valders.  Door Prize Raffle winners were: Antler Lamp 
(Donated by Sheboygan Flooring) – Bill Koenig, Cleveland; Cheese Package (Donated by Sargento Foods) – Willard Mathias, 
Cleveland; Green Bay Packers Autographed Football – Nick Reschke, Sheboygan; Coors Light Cooler Radio (Donated by Larry’s 
Distributing) – Tom Balde, Cleveland; Smiling Moose Basket (Donated by Smiling Moose) – Tom Balde, Cleveland; Blue Harbor 
4 Water Park Passes (Donated by Blue Harbor Resort) – Tristen Hundt, Cleveland; Blue Harbor 4 Water Park Passes (Donated 
by Blue Harbor Resort) – Marsha Buvid Newton; Wine/Gift Certificate Basket (Donated by Creative Designs Outside and In) 
– Diane Hoffman, Cleveland; Four Milwaukee Bucks Tickets (Donated by Milwaukee Bucks) – Mark Zschetzsche, Sheboygan; 
Milwaukee Admirals Tickets (Donated by Milwaukee Admirals) – Georgianne Roeh, Cleveland; Wisconsin Timber Rattlers 
Tickets (Donated by Wisconsin Timber Rattlers) – Dan Deehr, Cleveland; Coffee/Massage/Certificate (Donated by Schnell 
Plumbing, A Touch of Haven and Whispering Orchards) – Ed Brunette, Cleveland; Two Milwaukee Brewers Tickets (Donated 
by Milwaukee Brewers) – Georgianne Roeh, Cleveland.         

Lastly, summer adult sports leagues at Veterans Park will be forming in March/April.  All team captains from 2015 will 
be contacted as to when the 2016 league meetings will be held.  Any new teams interested in playing should call Tammy @  
860-6757 for women’s softball and Tim @ 207-6574 for men’s over 30 softball.  

WINTER PARKING HOURS STILL IN EFFECT
UNTIL  MARCH 31
No Parking on Village Streets

1 AM until 6 AM

Cleveland Clever Clovers  (4-H Club)
The 4-H club located in Cleveland is called the Cleveland Clever Clovers. Our club meets every first Monday 

of the month at the Cleveland fire house. 

The Cleveland Clever Clovers recently played our instruments for the Salvation Army and held our annual candy making day. 
At candy making, our club makes homemade chocolate candies and sells them to locals, families and friends. Our club likes to 
do club events. At our club events we do fun activities together, and this month we are going ice skating. We are also preparing 
for the yearly talent show. This year our talent show is about drumming and a band made out of homemade instruments like 
a pvc xylophone. 

                   If interested in 4-H please contact Heidi Belitz at (920) 693-3435 or Karri Jaeger at (920) 693-3522. 
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FAITH, VIRTUE, FAMILY
We offer a faith-based education, 

which provides the foundation for a 
lifetime of success.

Free bus service is available through the 
Sheboygan Area School District.

Why choose Catholic School?
We offer excellent academics and enriching  
co-curriculars. We offer an excellent faith-
based education for 3PK through 8th grade. 

We offer tuition assistance, along with a 
before and after care program.

ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON
CATHOLIC SCHOOL
814 Superior Avenue
Sheboygan, WI 53018

920-452-1571
E-mail:   browng@sheboyganseton.org
Website: www.sheboyganseton.org

Please call for more information or a 
personal tour by our principal, 

Mrs. Regina Brown

Statewide 
Will beat ANY competitors pricing! 

leatherneckspaintbrush.com 

 
 

Check us out at: 

Email: leatherneckspaintbrush@gmail.com 
Business Phone: (262) 443-2762 

FREE next day estimates available. We paint statewide. 1.5% 
of all proceeds are donated to disabled veterans. We are 
available for all of your interior and exterior painting needs!

Locally Owned 
Cleveland, WI Interior & Exterior Painting Service 

Cleveland Fish and Game News
As winter trap league is coming to an end we are looking forward to our 16 week 

long summer league. The summer league is every Thursday night starting the end of 
April. If interested please contact Steve (Bing) Holzwart at (920-627-4622) or show 
up to the club house the last Thursday in April.

Our summer league will also be hosting a brat fry and cash shoot Sunday, June 12. 
Food and refreshments will be available from 10am-7pm. There will be walk-around 
raffles throughout the day. Also, the winning tickets for our cash raffle will be drawn 
at approximately 6pm. First prize for this raffle is $1000.00 cash. 

The 35th annual Cleveland Fishing Derby at Hika Park will be held July 29, 
30 and 31. There will be food, refreshments and raffles throughout the weekend. 
The Dave Steffen Band will be playing Saturday night. Raffle winners and fishing 
awards will be presented Sunday at approximately 4pm. For up to date information, 
please like us on Facebook at Cleveland Fish and Game. There we will keep you 
updated with current news and standings. For advanced tickets please email us at: 
clevelandfishgame@gmail.com.

If you’re interested in becoming a member or just learning more about Cleveland 
Fish and Game please join us at one of our monthly meetings. Meetings are held at 
our clubhouse on South Union Rd the second Monday of each month at 7pm. Please 
Join Us!

             Bonde’s Quik Mart
As of February 2, 2016 customers of Bonde’s Quik Mart who use a credit card at 

the pump will be asked to take one more step before their transaction is complete. 
This extra step will help protect credit cards from being used by those unauthorized. 
CITGO calls this Zip Verification and will require customers to enter their billing 
address zip code at time of purchase. If a stolen card is being used, chances are the 
user will not know the billing address zip code so they won’t be able to use the card 
at the pump! Just one more way to help ensure you are not a victim and remain safe 
from purchases that you had not intended. 

Bonde’s Quik Mart is pleased to continue bringing savings and convenience to 
the community. We invite you to check out:

•	 Club CITGO! Receive savings on gas purchases and a variety of other goods 
inside the store. Join the many other customers who are experiencing great savings 
on a daily basis. See your friendly cashier for more information.

•	 Newly installed refrigerated merchandiser offers more fruits, vegetables and 
healthy drink choices. Come see for yourself. 

We call this The Bonde’s Difference!



Free estimates                           Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

Schuette's.
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.

5214 CTH X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office: 920-693-8044
Shop: 920-726-4443

WAYNE E. SCHUETTE

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢

Bank
 at…

Your Neighborly Bank
Cleveland Office	 Howards Grove Office
920-693-8256	 920-565-6000

www.bankatcsb.com
Member FDIC
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(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
   fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

Hello, Gardeners!
I finally found the name of the amazing little tool we discovered last fall.  It is the 

Kusakichi Sawtooth Sickle from the Hida Tool & Hardware Co.  It works like a charm.
Thursday, January 21, found our club enjoying a “Winterfest” evening.  A purely social 
event with a few games and partaking in a delicious meal at Rupp’s on Washington.  
Our club’s compliments to the committee for a job well done.

It’s time to start planning your garden for the coming season.  We can help you 
out with that.  The club will again have a plant sale during the garage sale weekend in 
May.  Hopefully you’ll be able to find all the plant materials you may need.

If you are planning on dividing plants and you’d care to donate some of them to 
our club, please call Aggie Deehr at 693-8478 and we’ll take them off your hands.

Sunday, August 7th, 2016, the garden club will present “Expo” 2016.  There will 
be the floral competition that any man, woman, or child can enter, demonstrations 
and raffle prizes.  Please join us for this event…and it’s free…you can’t beat the price.

Our club is always open to new members.  Our dues are $10.00 a year and worth 
every penny.  If you are interested or have a question call Lynn at 693-8553 and I’ll 
give you the third degree, no I mean answer your questions.

Our program for the month of March will feature, Laura Sauermilch, speaking on 
a greener lifestyle and backyard composting.

And in April we’ll have Mary Gross, from the Sheboygan Bee Keeping Association, 
speaking on bee keeping.

That’s it for now, stay warm and start planning your garden.

                                                               For the East Wind Garden Club - Lynn Fiedler

Hello March!

Welcome Spring!
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1016 W. Madison Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

693-3133

"Looking good at . . ."
Bonnies' 

His-N-Her Doos

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

If so, I can help you consolidate
and simplify your accounts with 
a rollover IRA from Thrivent
Financial for Lutherans. Contact
me today!

Thrivent Financial Rollover IRA: 
Your simplified retirement solution.

Do you have 
more than one
retirement account?

22743PBA  R3-07     200701654

Keith V. Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate

1150 W Washington Ave
Cleveland, WI 53015

920-693-2232

 Lakeshore Cruisers 
Cleveland State Bank Lakeshore Cruisers plans for 2016 are sure to please the 

music lover in all of you. We invite our 50 plus neighbors to join us – no need to have 
an account with CSB, and really, you don’t even have to be over 50! If you have the 
time, be our guest, and plan an enjoyable day with friends and neighbors!

Always...Patsy Cline
Always…Patsy Cline” is more than a tribute to the legendary country singer - the 

show is based on a true story about Cline’s friendship with a fan. The musical play 
includes many of her unforgettable hits. The show’s title was inspired by Cline’s letters 
to her fan, which were consistently signed “Love ALWAYS…Patsy Cline.” Thursday, 
April 14, 2016, The Palace Theater, Wisconsin Dells, $90 per person.

A Fireside Christmas
Join us for a festive day away to the Fireside Theater. “A Fireside Christmas” is sure 

to get you in the Christmas spirit. This show is a return to the tradition that has made 
the Fireside the number one choice for Christmas entertainment, the classic Fireside 
Christmas! Through songs, stories and dances – both traditional and original – they 
commit themselves to capturing the very heart and essence of the holiday season. 
Friday, December 9, 2016, Fireside Theater, Fort Atkinson, WI, $100 per person.

  For more information, contact Cleveland State Bank’s Lakeshore Cruisers 
Coordinator, Marilyn Stenske at 693-8256 or visit our website, www.bankatcsb.com, 
for registration. 

Cleveland State Bank

Utility Auto-Pay Available
Are you interested in automatic payment of your monthly water/sewer bills?  

An application form can be obtained at the Clerk’s Office or on the Utilities page of 
the website, www.clevelandwi.gov. After it is approved, the bank will automatically 
withdraw the amount of the water/sewer bill from your designated account on the due 
date or the first business day thereafter.  All you need to do is maintain a sufficient 
balance to cover the withdrawal.  No more checks to write.  No more envelopes late 
through the mail.  No more forgetting to leave the payment in the drop box!  

Questions?  Please call the Clerk’s Office at (920) 693-8181.



Chamber of Commerce

Brenda Czekala
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
bczekala@bankatcsb.com

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  (920) 693-8181
Police:  (920) 693-3442

Public Works: (920) 693-8236
www.clevelandwi.gov

Advanced Disposal
(920) 458-6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

(920) 693-8671



Announcing the
27th Annual Village Garage Sales

Saturday, May 21st
8 am – 4 pm

Can also be open on Friday and/or Sunday

Fee of $6.00 covers all ads, and a number sign for your yard that will match the number on the maps.

Please be fair to other participants and pay to have your garage sale listed.
	        Questions?        Contact:    Jeffrey Haen     912-4775
                                                                     Susan Haen      693-3055
Deadline to register is May 1st.  Mail form below and $6.00 to: Susan Haen 930 Cherry Hill Drive,  
Cleveland 53015. Cost will be $7.00 if sent after May 1st. No guarantee your house will be listed if received 
after May 10th. 

	 • �With the money collected last year we were able to advertise in 10 papers, on radio  
stations, and had the ad run on the computer.

	 • �We handed out over 1,000 maps showing where the garages were located and items  
everyone was selling!!

27th Annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sales
		  Name: 								     
		  Address:							     
		
										        
		  Phone Number:						    
		  List of some items (five or less):				  
										        
										        
										        
                                                                                                            

Which days are you having your sale? (Circle days)      

Friday (anytime)          Saturday (8-4)           Sunday (anytime)


